From: Shannon Harrison <shannon@onoislandpoa.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2022 9:03 AM

To: Anu Gary <AGary@baldwincountyal.gov>

Cc: Shannon Harrison <shannon@onoislandpoa.com>
Subject: Ono Island FPA

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when
opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

Anu,

| hope you are doing well.

| have attached the info sheets for all 4 of the Ono Resident’s that have put their name for an
opportunity to serve on the Ono Island Water, Sewer, and Fire Protection Authority.

| would love the opportunity to speak with you about these candidates before they go to Commission;
feel free to call/text my cell 251-978-8811 or if there is a time best for me to come visit you, | would be
happy to do so.

Please let me know when they will be presented to Commission and anything else you need from my
end, and | will be sure to attend any meetings you see fit.

Attached are:

Jonathan Whitcomb

Craig Vinson

IV Mashburn

Mark Corn

These are all full time residents that are registered to vote here on the island.

Thank you,

Shannon L Harrison

OnoIsland POA Adirinistrator

Ono Island FPA Asst Business Manager

28656 Ono Bivd, Orange Beach, AL.36561

Officer 251-980-5152

shannon@onoaislandpoa.com

DwellingLIVE link:
https://community.dwellinglive.com/onoislandpropertyownersassociation.aspx

The information contained herein is intended for the exclusive use of the Ono Island Property
Owner(s) to whom it is addressed. Please do not disseminate to others.




From: Shannon Harrison shannon@onoislandpoa.com
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2022 5:18 PM

To: Anu Gary AGary@baldwincountyal.gov

Subject: Ono Island FPA

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when
opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

Hello Anu, | hope you are doing well?

We have had a member who sold their property that was on the Ono Island Water Sewer and Fire
Protection Authority. Kevin Sloan is no longer an eligible member for the board.

The FPA will be submitting 4 names to the County Commission for consideration to fill the vacant spot.
Those submission are expected next week.

When could it be put before the commission?

Shannon L Harrison

Onolsland POA Administrator

Ono Island FPA Asst Business Manager

28656 Ono Bivd, Orange Beach, AL36561

Officer 251-980-5152

shannon(@onoaislandpoa.com

DwellingLIVE link:
https://community.dwellinglive.com/onoislandpropertyownersassociation.aspx

The information contained herein is intended for the exclusive use of the Ono Island Property
Owner(s) to whom it is addressed. Please do not disseminate to others.




